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4th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Year 6 Secondary Transfer  

 

There will be a meeting for all parents of Year 6 children regarding Secondary Transfer in 
September 2025. This meeting will be held on Tuesday 10th September at 3.45pm in 6Q. 
Could all parents please attend, as vital information will be given out during this meeting. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Clare James 

 Deputy Head Teacher 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                        


